
Dear [Childcare Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the exceptional care and support you have provided for [Child's Name]. 

Your dedication, warmth, and professionalism have made a significant impact on [his/her/their] 

development and happiness. It is evident that you truly care about each child and go above and 

beyond to create a nurturing environment. 

Thank you for your patience, creativity, and for always making [Child's Name] feel safe and 

loved. We appreciate the positive influence you have in [his/her/their] life and the valuable skills 

you are instilling in [him/her/them]. 

We are incredibly grateful for everything you do and feel so lucky to have you as [Child's 

Name]'s childcare provider. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


